Call, Rosemarie

From: Darrah Malcolm <dam7530@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 11:07 AM
To: Call, Rosemarie

Dear Mayor and City Council Members:

I am respectfully asking you to preserve Clearwater Point and VOTE NO on allocating 27 units to Decade Properties.
Thank you for your help and consideration.

Darrah A. Malcolm

825 S. Gulfview Blvd

Admiral House unit 110

Sent from my iPhone



